MUNICIPALITY OF CARLISLE
COUNCIL SEAT VACANCY

Due to the announced resignation of Councilperson Brad Mclintosh, Carlisle Council will have an
opening as of May 1, 2020. This at-large seat'’s term expires December 31, 2021. Anyone
interested in applying for the vacancy must be a Carlisle resident for one continuous year and a
registered voter per Charter Section 4.02. Please submit:

e a letter of interest and
e aresume

To: Clerk of Council at 760 Central Ave., Carlisle ,OH 45005 by 4:00 p.m. on Thursday,
April 30, 2020 (postmarks will not be accepted).

Questions may be directed to Jennie Harover at 746-0555 x210. EOE



